
CENTRAL POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 
LAW DIVISION 

 
Scheduled for Hearing from 16th July to 27th July, 2018 

 
S 

No 
Case No. & Title Advocate & 

Division 
Case summary Action Due and 

Compliance by 
CPCB 

SUPREME COURT OF INDIA ( 11 Cases) 
1.  W.P.(C)No.130

29 of 1985 
M.C. Mehta 
Vs. Union of 
India & ors 

Shri A.N.S. 
Nadkarni 
Ld.ASG, & 
Shri G.S. 
Makker 
(AOR) 
I/C Air 
Quality 

Management(
AQM) 

Vehicular Pollution in 
Delhi. Note: Matter 
regarding status of 
Funds NCT of Delhi 
is listed for 
02.07.2018.Matter 
heard on 13.07.2018 
for EPCA Report No. 
71 & 78, i.e. 
Comprehensive 
action plan for Air 
Pollution Control. 
(Matter will be listed 
on 23.07.2018 for the 
same issue.) Matter 
heard on 16.07.2018 
on Ban on Pet Coke 
issues listed on 
26.07.2018 for pet 
coke issue & 
permitting use of 
petcoke in the steel 
industries. 

CPCB Filed 
Reply. 
Listed on   23-07-
2018, 24.07.18 & 
26.07.18 



2.  Writ Petition I 
No.537 of 
1992 
connected to 
Writ Petition I 
No.725 of 
1994 Comd. 
S.D.Sinha Vs 
Union of India 
& ors 

Adv Vijay 
Panjwani 

I/C WQM-I 

Minimum flow of 
Yamuna River. 
As per order dated 
16.05.2018 , Hon’ble 
Supreme Court 
expressed as “We are 
glad to note that 
there is finally some 
agreement between 
the Government of 
Delhi represented 
through the Delhi Jal 
Board and the 
Government of 
Haryana.” For 
settleing the disputes 
between the parties 
and dismissed the 
application as 
withdrawn. 

CPCB Filed 
Reply. 
Listed on 
23.07.2018. 

3.  Civil Appeal 
No 862, 863 
&864 of 2018 
In Re: P. 
Ayyakannu 
Etc. vs. Varun 
Seth Ors. 
(Respondent 
no 6). (Appeal 
Against the 
NGT PB 
Impugned 
order dated 
05.10.2017) 

Adv. 
Ghanshyam 

Joshi 
I/C UPC-I 

Matter is related to 
Noise Pollution at 
Jantar Mantar 
between Asoka Road 
and Parliament 
street.  

Reply filed on 
05.03.2018. 
Listed on 
23.07.2018 



4.  Writ Petition 
(Civil) No. 
4677 of 1985 
M.C. Mehta Vs 
Union of India 
& ors (Initially 
dealing 
technical 
Division was 
WQM-I, 
presently 
UPC-I & UPC-
II division is 
also dealing 
with this 
issue). 

Shri Vijay 
Panjwani 

I/C WQM-I 

Pollution by 
industries in Delhi. 
As per order dated 
09.02.18 the 
compliance as per 
Para IX of that order 
sent to DPCC by Air 
Lab of CPCB. Current 
Status- Presentaly 
the Hon'ble apex 
Court is hearing on 
sealing issue in Delhi 
only, Matter was 
heard on 20.07.2018 
Next date of hearing 
24.07.18. 

Reply filed on 
09.09.2003. 
Likely to be listed 
on 24.07.2018. 

5.  W.P.(C)No.130
29 of 1985 
M.C. Mehta vs 
Union of India 
& ors 

 Vehicular Pollution in 
Delhi. 

CPCB Filed 
Reply. 
Likely to be listed 
on 26.07.2018. 

6.  Writ Petition I 
No. 13381 of 
1984 M.C. 
Mehta Vs 
Union of India 
& ors . Latest 
I.A 105894 OF 
2017 filed by 
CPCB for 
handing over 
the 4 manual 
ambient air 
quality 
monitoring 
stations to 
UPPCB has 
been filed on 
13/10/17. 

Adv Vijay 
Panjwani 
I/C Air 
Quality 

Management(
AQM) 

Taj Pollution Matter, 
Colour changing of 
Taj & proper 
preservation of Taj. 
Current Status- 
Matter was heard on 
11.07.18, & Hon’ble 
Court Expressed 
unsatisfactory 
approach to Central 
& State Government 
for not proper caring/ 
preserving of 
historical Monument, 
(Taj Mahal)  

CPCB Filed 
Reply. 
Likely to be 
Listed on 
26.07.2018 



7.  Civil Appeal 
No No. 19441 
of 2017, M/S 
Himalaya 
River Runners 
INDIA Pvt. 
Ltd.. & Ors Vs. 
Indian Council 
For Enviro-
Legal action & 
Ors. 

Adv. 
SAURABH 
MISHRA 

I/C WQM-II 

Matter is related to 
river rafting camping 

Reply filed on 
10.01.18 
Likely to be 
Listed on 
27.07.18. 

8.  CIVIL APPEAL 
No. 443 of 
2018 ( 
Harvinder 
Sekhon Union 
of Indai) 

Adv. Avijit 
Roy. 

I/C Air 
Quality 

Management(
AQM) 

This matter is related 
to the vehicular 
Pollution emission . 
 

Reply filed on 
27.04.2018 
Likely to be 
Listed on  
31.07.2018. 



9.  Writ Petition 
No. 728 of 
2015 Arjun 
Gopal Vs U.O.I 
& Ors. 

Shri Vijay 
Panjwani 
I/C UPC-I 

It pertain to ban the 
use of fire crakers, 
sparklers and minor 
explosive during 
festival or otherwise 
and seasonal crop 
burning is halted in 
favour of less harmful 
alternatives, 
directions to take 
stringent action 
agianst those who 
dumped ddust, 
malba and other 
pollutants without 
follwoing regulations 
and permissons etc. 
The matter is 
connected to Writ 
Petition No. 13029 of 
1985 (M.C. Mehta Vs 
Union of India & ors ) 
counter affidavit has 
been filed on 
26.10.2015. and the 
latest affidavit 
regarding the pre and 
post diwali air 
pollution status has 
been filed on 
04.01.2018. 

CPCB Filed 
Reply. 
Likely to be listed 
on 01.08.2018  



10.  SLP (C) No. 
23633-23634 
of 2010 Vellore 
Dist. 
Environment 
Monitoring 
Committee vs 
District 
Collector & ors 

Shri Vijay 
Panjwani 

07.04.2015- 
impleaded CPCB as 
Respondent and 
directed CPCB to 
conduct inspection. 
CPCB filed its 
inspection Report. As 
per compliance of the 
Hon'ble Court order 
dated 04.12.2017, 
CPCB filed its latest 
compliance Report on 
15.02.2018 with 
inspection of 
remaining 8th CETP. 
 

Likely to be listed 
on 02.08.2018. 

11.  O.S. No. 
02/2015, 
State of 
Tamilnadu vs 
State of 
karnataka & 
Ors. 

Adv. Lalit 
Kumar 

I/C WQM-1 

Kaveri River Pollution 
issue. CPCB is not a 
party in this case but 
Honble Supreme 
Court directed to 
CPCB For Inspection 
to river and for filing 
a compliance report 
within six month 
from 1st date of 
meeting with 
stakeholders. 
The affidavit in 
compliance of the 
order dated 
07.07.2017 has been 
filed on 29.01.2018 
before Honble 
supreme court of 
India.CPCB filed its  
latest report on 
13.07.2018 Matter 
heard on 16.07.2018 
Hon'ble court granted 
two weeks time to file 
reply of joint 
monitoring report to 
the parties . 

 

CPCB Filed 
Reply. 
Likely to be listed 
on 03.08.2018 

NATIONAL GREEN TRIBUNAL, PB, NEW DELHI (88 CASES) 



12.  Original 
Application No. 
276/2018 (M.A. 
No. 700/2018) 
Balbir Singh  
Vs.  
Union of India & 
Ors. 

Fresh matter Notice not issued. 
 

 
Listed on 
23.07.2018 

13.  OA No.645/2017 
(Earlier OA NO. 
121/2015) 
K.S. Gahunia 
Vs. 
NBCC Ltd. &Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
UPC-I 

(I/C Shri. 
Suneel Dave) 

Related to construction 
site situated in East 
Kidwai Nagar. 
 

Listed on 
23.07.2018 

14.  OA No. 
199/2014 
Almitra H. Patel 
Vs. 
Union of India & 
Ors. 

Adv. Alok 
Kumar 
(UPC-II) 

I/c Shri S.K. 
Nigam 

Related to MSW 
Report filed in response 
of Order Dated 
13.01.2017. 
 
 

CPCB 
recommendation 
on proposed sited 
of NDMC filed on 
12.04.2018.  
Listed on 
23.07.2018 
 

15.  OA No. 44/2018 
(Earlier OA. No. 
21/2014) 
Vardhaman 
Kaushik Vs. 
Union of India & 
Ors 

Adv. Rajkumar 
Air Lab 
(I/c Shri 
Prashant 
Gargava) 

Ambient Air Quality 
Data for the months of 
November & December, 
2017 prepared by CPCB 
filed on 31.01.2018. 
 

Ambient air quality 
data for the month 
of June with 
recommendations 
filed.  
 
Listed on 
23.07.2018 
 
 

16.  OA NO. 
290/2017 
Suo Moto 
Court on its own 
Motion 
Vs. 
NCT, Delhi 
&Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC-I 

(Shri Gurnam 
Singh) 

Related to Gas Leakage 
in International 
Container Depot, 
Tuglakabad, New Delhi. 
 

Joint Inspection 
conducted by 
DPCC & CPCB and 
report filed on 
12.07.2017. 
Joint Inspection 
report has been 
uploaded on CPCB 
website. 
 
Listed on 
23.07.2018 

17.  Execution no 
47/2017 in OA 
no.710/2017 
Shailesh Singh 
Vs Sheila 
Hospital & 
Trauma centre & 
ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Singh 
(WM-I) 

(I/c  B. Vinod 
Babu) 

Related to Bio Medical 
Waste drawn out from 
hospitals. 
Execution Application 
not received. 
 

CPCB reply filed on 
22.01.2018 
 
 
Listed on 
23.07.2018 



18.  OA No. 
324/2015 
Jubair & Ors. 
Vs. 
State of UP & 
Ors. 
(clubbed with 
85/2016 Irfan 
Aleem v. Meem 
Agro Foods Pvt. 
Ltd. & Ors.) 

IPC-IV 
(I/s Shri NK 

Gupta) 

Related to Slaughter 
House. 
CPCB is not party 
respondent. 
 

Re- Inspection 
report of CPCB & 
UPPCB has been 
filed on 
21.07.2018 
 
Listed on 
23.07.2018 

19.  MA No. 
775/2018 in 
OA No. 
172/2016 
Sanjay Laloo 
Vs. 
State of 
Meghalaya 
&Ors. 

Fresh matter 
Transferred 
matter from 

Eastern Zonal 
Bench of NGT. 

Balendu 

Related to disruption 
and degradation of 
environment done to the 
river Myntdu in Jaintia 
hills district, Meghalaya. 
CPCB is Respondent 
No.10 
 

CPCB reply filed on 
17.05.2017. 
 
Listed on 
23.07.2018 

20.  OA NO. 
418/2015 
Ferozpur Welfare 
Society (Regd.) 
Vs. 
State of Haryana 
&Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

(I/c Shri D.S. 
Kharat) 

Unauthorized polluting 
industries setup in the 
agricultural land, 
causing damage to the 
crops, drains water by 
hazardous chemicals 
waste. 

CPCB reply already   
filed on 
15.12.2015. 
 
Listed on 
23.07.2018 

21.  OA No. 84/2018 
S.A Zaidi  
Vs.  
UOI & Ors. 

CPCB is not 
party 
UPC-I  

(I/c Shri 
Suneel Dave) 

Only for Joint 
Inspection. 
 

Joint Inspection 
report has been 
filed on 
21.03.2018 in 
compliance of 
Hon’ble NGT order 
dated 26.02.2018 
 
Listed on 
23.07.2018 



22.  OA NO. 
34(THC)/2014 
Digvijay Singh 
Vs.State of 
Rajasthan &Ors. 

(Adv. 
Rajkumar) 

IPC-VII 
Shri Ajay 
Agarwal 

 

Related to CETP in Pali 
District of Rajasthan. 
 

CPCB reply already 
filed on 
26.04.2013 in WP 
No.2844 of 2011. 
Joint Inspection 
conducted and 
Report filed by 
RSPCB 
CPCB has to 
provide 
comments/objecti
ons if any on the 
report. 
Report filed by 
court 
commissioner. 
 
Listed on 
23.07.2018 

23.  OA NO. 
521/2016 
Hotel & 
Restaurant 
Association of 
Uttranchal 
Vs. 
MoEF& Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC-III 

(Shri P.K. 
Mishra) 

Categorization of Hotels, 
Dharamshalas and 
Guest houses in red, 
orange, green, white. 
 

CPCB reply already   
filed 04.01.2017 
 
Listed on 
23.07.2018 

24.  OA No. 72/2018 
Ratna 
Choudhary Vs. 
West Bengal 
Pollution Control 
Board & Ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Singh 
UPC-I 

(I/c Shri. 
Suneel Dave) 

Related to Restaurant of 
West Bengal.  
 

Joint Inspection of 
CPCB and WBPCB 
filed on 
16.03.2018. 
Respondents have 
to file the 
objections to the 
report if any. 
 
Listed on 
24.07.2018 

25.  O.A. No. 
651/2017 
Ummed Ali & 
Anr. 
Vs.  
M/s 
International 
Agro Foods 
&Ors. 

Adv. Sharmila 
Upadhyay  

IPC-IV 
(Shri N.K. 

Gupta) 

Related to illegal 
slaughter houses in UP. 
 
 

Reply is filed on 
10.01.2018. 
 
Listed on 
24.07.2018 



26.  OA NO. 
130/2016 
Social Action for 
Forest & 
Environment 
(SAFE) 
Vs. Union of 
India &Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC-III 

(I/C Shri P.K. 
Mishra) 

Related to Hazardous 
Waste Management, 
illegal Manufacturing, 
Storage & transportation 
of Ethanol by distillery 
in the State of U.P. 
&Uttrakhand. 
Adjourned for the next 
date of hearing. 
 

CPCB reply already 
filed on 
16.05.2016. 
 
Listed on 
24.07.2018 

27.  OA No.326/2018 
Shailesh Singh 
vs. State of UP & 
Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
I/c IPC-II 

(Shri. N. K. 
Gupta) 

Related to slaughter 
house. 

CPCB reply has 
been filed.  
Listed on 
24.07.2018 

28.  OA No.327/2018 
Shailesh Singh 
Vs. Panchsheel 
Buildtech Pvt. 
Ltd. & ors. 

Adv. Ms. 
Sharmila 
Upadhyay 
 I/c IPC-II 
(Shri. N. K. 

Gupta) 

Related to 
Constructions. 
 

CPCB reply ready 
to be file. 
 
Listed on 
24.07.2018 

29.  OA No.328/2018 
Shailesh Singh 
vs. State of UP & 
ors. 

Adv. Shlok 
Chandra 
I/c IPC-II 

(Shri. N. K. 
Gupta) 

 

Related to Steel plants.  
 

CPCB reply ready 
to be file. 
Listed on 
24.07.2018 

30.  OA NO. 
221/2016 
Debadityo Sinha 
& Anr. 
Vs. 
MoEF & Ors. 

Adv. Shlok 
Chandra 

IPC-II 
(I/c Shri 
Nazim) 

Related to Thermal 
Power Plants. 
 

CPCB reply already 
filed. 
Listed on 
24.07.2018 

31.  OA No. 
383/2016 Vishal 
Singh & Anr. 
Vs. 
Union of India & 
Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
UPC-I 

(I/C Shri 
Suneel Dave) 

Related to Coal and Iron 
Ore siding along the 
Railway Station in 
Bilaspur Chhattisgarh.  
 

CPCB reply already 
filed on 
20.10.2016. 
Listed on 
24.07.2018 

32.  Review 
Application No. 
07/2018 IN OA 
No. 124/2015 & 
OA No. 
127/2016 
Sumitra Devi  
VS.  
CPCB & Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC-V(SSI) 
(I/c D.S. 
Kharat) 

Review application filed 
by RIICO. 
 

CPCB reply filed on 
09.05.2018 
Listed on 
24.07.2018 

33.  OA 
NO.386/2018 
Parminder Singh 
& ors. vs Punjab 
Pollution Control 
Board 

Adv Rajkumar 
IPC-V(SSI) 
(Shri D.S. 
Kharat) 

Related to mining. 
Listed for direction 

Listed on 
24.07.2018 



34.  OA No. 
791/2017 
Birendra Singh 
Vs.  
MoEF & CC & 
Ors. 

 Related to cutting of 
trees in the Guni Gram 
Sabha and the nearby 
surrounding villages of 
Padampuri, Panyali, 
Kanarkha, Thoom and 
Chanfi in Nainital Dist. 
of Uttrakhand. 
 

Reply is filed on 
07.02.2018. 
CPCB sur- 
rejoinder has been 
filed on  
10.05.2018  
Shri B.S. Sajwan 
has been appointed 
as the court 
commissioner by 
the Tribunal & has 
to file the report 
before the next 
date of hearing. 
  
Listed on 
24.07.2018 

35.  Review 
Application No. 
11/2018 IN OA 
No. 199/2014 
Almitra H. Patel 
v.  
Union of India 
&Ors. 

Adv. Alok 
Kumar 
UPC-II 

(I/c Shri S.K. 
Nigam) 

Related to MSW in 
Delhi. 
 

CPCB reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
24.07.2018 

36.  OA 
NO.101/2014 
Shobha Singh  
Vs. 
State of Punjab 
&Ors. 

Adv. Alpana 
Poddar 
WQM 

(Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to untreated 
sewage of city Ludhiana 
discharging into 
BudhaNala, Ludhiana, 
Punjab. 
 

CPCB reply and 
joint inspection 
conducted by PPCB 
& CPCB report 
already filed on 
03.12.2014. 
 
Listed on 
24.07.2018 

37.  OA No. 
122/2017 
Balbir Singh 
vs. 
The GNCT of 
Delhi & Ors. 

Adv. RajKumar 
IPC-SSI 

(Shri Dr. D.S. 
Kharat) 

CPCB is not the party 
 

Joint inspection 
by DPCC & CPCB 
completed. 
Report is filed by 
GNCT of Delhi. 
Listed on 
25.07.2018 

38.  OA No.129/2018  
Residents 
Welfare 
Association, Sec 
92, Noida  
Vs.  
State of Uttar 
Pradesh & Ors. 

Adv Balendu 
Shekher 

AQM 
(I/c Prashant 

Gargava) 

Related to establishment 
revival of a cremation 
ground located alongside 
south east boundary of 
Sec-92 NOIDA. 
 

CPCB Reply 
affidavit filed on 
18.04.2018 
Listed on 
25.07.2018 



39.  OA No. 
144/2017 
K.P. Singh & 
Ors. Vs. UPPCB 
& Ors. 

Adv Rajkumar 
WQM- I 

(I/C Shri R. M. 
Bharadwaj) 

Related to Pollution from 
chocked and untreated 
drains in Vasundhara 
Sector 1 to 19, 
Ghaziabad.  
 

CPCB reply already   
filed on 
31.05.2017. 
Listed on 
25.07.2018 

40.  Original 
Application No. 
6/2012  
Manoj Mishra  
Vs.  
Union of India & 
Ors. 

Adv. Alok 
Kumar 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri. R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to STPS in Delhi 
and cleaning on River 
Yamuna. 
 
 

Committee Report 
on inspection of 
reservoirs/barrage 
at Tajewala, 
Wazirabad and 
Okhla in 
compliance of 
Hon’ble NGT order 
dated 19.03.2018, 
report filed on 
02.04.2018. 
Listed on 
25.07.2018 
 

41.  OA 
NO.276/2017 
(W.P.(C) No. 
725/1994) 
News Item 
published in 
Hindustan 
Times “And 
Quiet Flows the 
Maily Yamuna” 
Vs. 
Central Pollution 
Control Board & 
Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri. R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to Cleaning of 
River Yamuna. 
Matter transferred to 
NGT PB, New Delhi 
From Hon’ble Supreme 
Court of India. 
 
 

Listed on 
25.07.2018 
 

42.  OA No. 
430/2017 Sector 
14 Resident 
Welfare 
Association 
Vs. 
State of Delhi & 
Ors 

Adv. Rajkumar 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri. R.M. 
Bhardwaj 

Related to Cleaning of 
River Yamuna. 
Matter transferred to 
NGT PB, New Delhi 
From Hon’ble Supreme 
Court of India 
 

Listed on 
25.07.2018 

43.  OA. No. 277 of 
2017 
Ashok Narain 
Sharma  
Vs. 
National Ganga 
River Basin 
Authority 

Adv. Rajkumar 
WQM-I 

(Shri. R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to Cleaning of 
River Yamuna. 
Matter transferred to 
NGT PB, New Delhi 
From Hon’ble Supreme 
Court of India. 
 

Listed on 
25.07.2018 



44.  OA. NO. 
04/2013 
Sonya Ghosh 
Vs. 
State of Haryana 
&Ors. 

Adv Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

(Shri Dr. D.S. 
Kharat) 

Related to mining 
activities in all the 
reserved forests, and 
protected forests. 
 

CPCB reply already 
filed. 
Listed on 
25.07.2018 

45.  OA NO. 
266/2016 
Rajasthan 
Textile Hand 
Processor  
Vs. Rajasthan 
State Pollution 
Control Board 

Adv. Raj 
Kumar 
IPC-III 

(Shri P.K. 
Mishra) 

Related to textile 
industry in Rajasthan. 
CPCB is not 
Respondent. 
State & Rajasthan 
Pollution Control Board 
has to file its report. 

Guidelines on ZLD 
for Textile 
Industry in 
Rajasthan issued 
by CPCB. 
Listed on 
25.07.2018 

46.  OA No.550/2016 
Ram Ji Vyas vs. 
UOI &Ors. 

IPC-II 
(Sh Nazim) 

Related to illegal mining 
in Jodhpur. 
 

2 Local 
Commissioners 
have been 
appointed by the 
Tribunal to inspect 
the site. Logistic 
support to them 
has to be provided 
by CPCB. MS CPCB 
has to co-ordinate 
with the local 
commissioners 
 
Listed on 
25.07.2018 

47.  Original 
Application No. 
211/2018 
(Earlier O.A. No. 
22/2017 (SZ) 
Navroz Mody Vs. 
Union of India & 
Ors. 

Transferred 
matter 

Listed for direction. 
 

Listed on 
25.07.2018 

48.  Execution 
Application 
No.12/2016 in 
OA 
NO.118/2013 
Vikrant Kumar 
Tongad Vs. 
Environment 
Pollution 
(Prevention 
Control) 
Authority &Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
AQM 

(I/c Dr. 
Prashant 
Gargava ) 

Related to agricultural 
residue burning in the 
State of Punjab & 
Haryana. 
 

CPCB reply already   
filed on 
24.08.2016 
Data submitted on 
13.11.2017 
 
Listed on 
26.07.2018 



49.  OA NO. 
261/2016 
Citizen Welfare 
Society 
Vs. State of 
Uttar Pradesh & 
Ors. 

Adv. Shlok 
Chandra 
WQM-I 

(Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to STP in 
District Mathura, U.P. 
 

CPCB reply already   
filed. 
 
Listed on 
26.07.2018 

50.  OA No. 
330/2018 
Mufrid v. MoEF 
& Ors. 

IPC-V-SSI 
(I/c D.S 
Kharat) 

Notice issued for the 
Respondents. 
Copy of OA received 
 

CPCB reply ready 
to be file. 
 
Listed on 
26.07.2018 

51.  OA No.59/2012 
Vikrant Kumar 
Tongad Vs. 
U.O.I. &Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
UPC-I 

(I/C Suneel 
Dave) 

Related to pollution 
caused by construction 
sites in Delhi NCR 
region. 
CPCB is not respondent. 
 
 

Joint Inspection 
Report of UPPCB, 
CPCB, CGWA 
already filed on 
09.02.2016. 
 
Listed on 
26.07.2018 

52.  OA NO.77/2016 
M/s Ashok 
Vihar Mitra 
Mandal Vs. 
D.P.C.C. &Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
WM-I 

(I/c Shri B. 
Vinod Babu) 

Illegal dumping of 
Hazardous 
Wastes/Sludge by 
digging the surface soil/ 
land designated the 
Green Belt in the Master 
Plan of Delhi 2001-
2021. 

CPCB reply already 
filed on 
22.03.2016 
 
Listed on 
26.07.2018 
 

53.  OA No. 
199/2018 
Satya Prakash  
Vs. 
State of UP & 
Ors, 

Fresh Matter Copy of OA not receive.  Listed on 
26.07.2018 

54.  OA NO. 
311/2015 
Devendra Singh 
Bholey 
Vs.  
UOI &Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC-III 

 (I/C Shri P.K. 
Mishra) 

Related to Paper 
Industry. 
The Hon’ble Tribunal 
directed to Indian 
Agricultural Research 
Institute to inspect the 
affected area and 
submit the report. 
 

CPCB reply already 
filed on 
15.09.2017. 
 
Listed on 
26.07.2018 



55.  OA 
NO.437/2018 
(Earlier OA 
No.24/2018) 
(CZ) 
 
Rupesh Pethe 
Vs. State of 
Madhya Pradesh 
& ors. 

Transferred 
matter 

--- Joint inspection 
consisting of 
representative of 
CPCB Regional 
Office Bhopal, 
representative of 
Madhya Pradesh 
Pollution control 
Board and District 
Mining Officer, 
Hoshangabad. 
 
Listed on 
26.07.2018 

56.  OA NO.33/2013 
(THC) 
Karnail Singh 
Vs. 
CPCB &Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

I/c (Dr.D.S. 
Kharat 

Related to mining in 
State of Punjab. 
 

CPCB reply already 
filed. 
Joint Inspection 
conducted by PPCB 
& CPCB already 
filed. 
 
Listed on 
27.07.2018 

57.  OA NO. 
30/2013(THC) 
Jai Singh 
Vs. 
U.O.I. &Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

I/c (Dr. D.S. 
Kharat) 

Related to mining in 
State of Punjab.  
 

CPCB reply already 
filed. 
Joint Inspection 
conducted by PPCB 
& CPCB already 
filed. 
 
Listed on 
27.07.2018 

58.  OA No.215/2016 
Central Pollution 
Control Board  
Vs. 
Chief Executive 
Officer, 4 
Municipalities 
U.P. 

Adv. Pinky 
Anand With 

Adv. Balendu 
Shekhar WQM-

II 
(Shri A K 
Vidyarthi) 
(Filed by 
CPCB) 

Related to show cause 
notice for failure to 
comply with statutory 
and public law 
obligations and 
directions issued by the 
Central Board. 
 

Tribunal given last 
opportunity to file 
status report and 
reply of show 
cause before the 
next date of 
hearing to all the 
respondents. 
Listed on 
27.07.2018 

59.  OA NO. 34/2018 
Vikrant Tongad 
vs. 
Union of India & 
Ors. 

Adv. Sharmila 
Upadhyay 

WQM-I 
(I/c Shri R.M. 

Bhardwaj) 

Related to issue of 
diminishing water in 
main River Ganges due 
to creation of Pashulok 
barrage for a 
hydroelectric power 
plant in Dehradun. 

CPCB reply filed on 
06.03.2018. 
 
Listed on 
27.07.2018 



60.  OA No. 
200/2014 
M.C. Mehta 
VS.UOI &Ors 

Adv. Alpana 
Poddar 
WQM-II 

 (I/c A.K. 
Vidyarthhi) 

Related to cleaning of 
Ganga. 
 

For Segment-B 
 
Listed on 
27.07.2018 at 
02:00 P.M 

61.  OA 
NO.408/2018 
Jai Bharat Stone 
Crusher Vs. 
CPCB & ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

(I/C Sh D. S 
Kharat)s 

Related to stone crusher 
unit. 
 
 

CPCB reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
27.07.2018 

62.  OA No.667/2017 
Balbir Singh 
Vs. 
The Chariman, 
IHBAS &Ors. 
(Earlier OA NO. 
316/2017) 

Adv. Satish 
Kumar 

I/c WM-I 
(Shri B. Vinod 

Babu) 
 

Related to disposal of 
Bio-medical waste by 
IHBAS, Dilshad Garden, 
Delhi. 
 

CPCB Report filed. 
 
Listed on 
27.07.2018 

63.  OA No.175/2013 
Namita 
Maniktala vs. 
State of 
Himachal  
Pradesh & ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
UPC-II 

(I/c Shri 
S.K. Nigam) 

CPCB is not the party. 
 

CPCB Report 
submitted on 
04.04.2018. 
Compliance report 
of CPCB in 
compliance of 
order dated 
05.04.2018 filed 
on 02.05.2018 
Notice issued to 
MoEF & CC for 
release of funds for 
the project. 
 
Listed on 
27.07.2018 
 

64.  OA NO.54/2016 
Suryajyoti Singh 
Paul 
Vs. 
Union of India & 
Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
WM-I 

(I/c Shri B. 
Vinod Babu) 

Related to disposal of 
Bio-medical waste. 
 

CPCB reply already 
filed on 
10.05.2016. 
 
Listed on 
27.07.2018 

65.  OA No. 
154/2018  
Society for 
Protection of 
Environment 
and Biodiversity 
Vs. 
UOI & Ors. 

Adv. Shlok 
Chandra 

IPC-V(SSI) 
(I/c D.S. 
Kharat) 

Related to stone crusher 
units in and around 
district Banda and 
Mahoba in UP. 
 

CPCB reply filed on 
28.05.2018 
 
Listed on 
27.07.2018 



66.  OA NO. 
433/2017  
Shibani Ghosh 
Vs. 
MoEF& CC & 
Ors. 

Adv R.N.                               
Singh 
AQM 

(I/c Sh. 
Prashant 
Gargava) 

Related to air pollution 
& air pollutants emitted 
by the ships entering 
Indian waters.     
 

CPCB reply            
filed on 
10.10.2017. 
 
Listed on 
30.07.2018 

67.  OA No. 
729/2017 
Sangeeta Sai Vs. 
State of UP & 
Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar  
(I/c UPC-II 
Shri S.K. 
Nigam) 

Related to Solid Waste 
Management. 

Inspection 
conducted report 
is under process. 
 
Listed on 
30.07.2017 

68.  OA NO. 
567/2015 
T.D. Chandola 
Vs. A. P. Mines& 
Minerals &Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC V-SSI 
(Shri D.S. 
Kharat) 

CPCB is not 
the 

respondent. 

Related to Illegal mining 
activity in Bhageshwar, 
Uttarakhand. 
 

Joint Inspection 
conducted by 
UEPPCB & CPCB. 
Report is filed on 
06.09.2017 
 
Listed on 
30.07.2018 

69.  OA No. 
804/2017 
(Earlier O.A. 
No.36/2012) 
Rajiv Narayan & 
Anr. Vs. Union 
of India &Ors. 

Adv. Alpana 
Poddar 
IPC-II 

(I/c Sh.Nazim) 

Related to M/S Rathi 
Steel Plant. 
State board to file the 
other relevant 
information not 
furnished yet in the 
report.  
 

 
Listed on 
30.07.2018 

70.  OA No. 
212/2018 
Ajay Kumar 
Dubey Vs. State 
if Jarkhand & 
Ors.  

Adv. Satish 
Kumar) 
IPC-II 

(I/c Sh.Nazim) 

Notice issued to the 
respondents. 

CPCB reply ready 
to be file. 
 
Listed on 
30.07.2018 

71.  OA NO. 
179/2013 
Rajhans Bansal 
Vs. 
Ministry of 
Water Resources 
& Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
UPC-II 

(Shri S.K. 
Nigam) 

Matters related to 
pollution due to burning 
of plastic waste in Delhi. 
 

CPCB reply already 
filed 11.03.2015. 
 
Listed on 
30.07.2018 

72.  OA NO. 
108/2013 
Legal Aid NGT 
Bar Association 
Vs. 
NCT of Delhi & 
Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
UPC-II 

(Shri S.K. 
Nigam) 

Matters related to 
pollution due to burning 
of plastic waste in Delhi. 
 

CPCB reply already 
filed on 
11.03.2015. 
 
Listed on 
30.07.2018 



73.  Original 
Application No. 
228/2017 
Mohd. Shariq 
Vs. Govt. of NCT 
of Delhi & Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

(Shri Dr. D.S. 
Kharat) 

 Related to running of 
illegal factories in the 
non-conforming areas/ 
residential areas i.e, at 
street Kotana, Suiwalan, 
Daryaganj, Delhi.  

CPCB reply already 
filed. 
 
Listed on 
30.07.2018 

74.  OA No.144/2018 
RWA Vs NDMC 
& Ors. 

Adv. Balendu 
UPC-I 

(Shri. Suneel 
Dave) 

Related to Dhabas in 
Jantar Manter Area. 
 

CPCB reply already 
filed. 
Listed on 
30.07.2018 

75.  OA No.376/2018 
The 7 Pines 
Hotel Vs. State 
of Himachal 
Pradesh & ors. 

Adv. Satish 
Kumar 
UPC- I 

(Shri Suneel 
Dave) 

Related to ineligible 
constructions in 
Kasauli.   
 

CPCB reply ready 
to be filed. 
 
Listed on 
30.07.2018 

76.  OA No.481/2017 
Bharat Bhushan 
Malviya  
Vs.  
UOI & Ors. 

Adv. R.N. 
Singh 

Related to cutting of 
trees. 
 

CPCB reply filed on 
07.02.2018. 
 
Listed on 
30.07.2018 

77.  OA No. 
710/2017 
Shailesh Singh 
Vs.  
Sheela Hospital 
& Trauma 
Center, 
Shahjahanpur & 
Ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Singh 

B. Vinod Babu 
(WM-I) 

Related to Bio Medical 
Waste drawn out from 
hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply already   
filed on 
22.01.2018. 
 
Listed on 
31.07.2018 
 

78.  OA No. 
711/2017 
Shailesh Singh  
Vs.  
Kailash Hospital 
and Heart 
Institute & Ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Singh 

B. Vinod Babu 
(WM-I) 

Related to Bio Medical 
Waste drawn out from 
hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply already   
filed on 
22.01.2018. 
 
Listed on 
31.07.2018 

79.  OA No. 
712/2017 
Shailesh Singh 
Vs.  
Shri Ganga 
charan Hospital 
Pvt.Ltd, Bareilly 
& Ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Singh 

B. Vinod Babu 
(WM-I) 

Related to Bio Medical 
Waste drawn out from 
hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply already   
filed on 
22.01.2018. 
  
Listed on 
31.07.2018 

80.  OA No. 
713/2017 
Shailesh Singh 
Vs.  
Katiyar Nursing 
Home, Hardoi & 
Ors. 

Adv. Prakash 
Singh 

B. Vinod Babu 
(WM-I) 

Related to Bio Medical 
Waste drawn out from 
hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply already   
filed on 
22.01.2018. 
 
Listed on 
31.07.2018 



81.  MA 
No.1126/2017 
in OA 
No.35/2014 
Bhanwara Ram 
Mirdha 
Vs.  
State of 
Rajasthan &ors 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC V-SSI 

(I/c Shri D.S. 
Kharat) 

CPCB is not the party. 
 
Related to stone 
crusher. 
Tribunal gives some 
directions to the 
authority who inspected 
stone crushers in 
January 2017 to present 
reports and documents 
before the Hon’ble 
Tribunal. 
 

Listed on 
31.07.2018 

82.  OA No.169/2018 
Bihar Fly Ash 
Brick Industries 
Association (B-
FABIA) 
Vs. 
UOI & Ors. 

Adv. Sharmila 
Upadhaya 
IPC-V(SSI) 
(I/c D.S. 
Kharat) 

Related to fly ash. 
 
 

CPCB reply filed on 
24.04.2018 
Listed on 
31.07.2018 
 

83.  OA 
NO.175/2015 
Shailesh Singh  
Vs. 
Hotel Jaypee 
Vasant, N.D. & 
Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
IPC-III 

(I/c Shri P.K. 
Mishra) 

Related to groundwater 
extraction by the Hotel 
Jaypee Vasant, New 
Dew. 
 

CPCB reply already   
filed on 
12.08.2015. 
 
Listed on 
31.07.2018 

84.  OA No. 
352/2018 
Shyam Sunder 
Joshi 
v. Union of India 
& Ors. 

Adv. Balendu 
UPC- II 

(Shri Suneel 
Dave) 

 

Notice issued to all the 
Respondents. Copy of 
OA received. 

Reply under 
process. 
 
Listed on 
31.07.2018 

85.  O.A. No. 
613/2017 
Mohd.  Javed 
Asghar Vs. M/s. 
Upper Ganges 
Sugar and 
Industries 
(Distillery Unit) 
&Ors.  

Adv. Satish 
WQM-II 

(I/c Shri A.K. 
Vidyarthi) 

 

Related to untreated 
discharge of the open 
press mud  and ground 
water extraction due to 
the activity  
 

 
CPCB reply already 
filed on 
23.02.2018 
 
For final hearing. 
 
Listed on 
01.08.2018 

86.  OA No.614/2017 
Mohd. Javed 
Asghar Vs.  
State of U.P. 
&Ors. 

Adv. Sharmila 
AQM 

(I/c Dr. 
Prashant 
Gargava) 

Related to extraction of 
Groundwater, lowering of 
water table and pollution 
of surface water 
including river Ram 
Ganga and Air Pollution 
by the activity  
 

Reply is filed on 
10.01.2018. 
 
For final hearing. 
 
Listed on 
01.08.2018 



87.  OA No.102/2018 
Nagavelli 
Rajalingamurth 
VS.  
Singareni 
Collieries 
Company Ltd. & 
ors. 

Adv.Balendu 
Shekhar 

IPC-II 
(Shri Nazim) 

Related to coal mining in 
Bhupalpally District of 
Telangana. 
 

CPCB reply filed on 
12.04.2018 
 
01.08.2018 

88.  OA NO. 
442/2015  
R.D. Anand 
Vs. 
Chandigarh 
Union Territory 
Administration 
&Anr. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
UPC-II 

(I/c Dr S.K. 
Nigam) 

Related to Solid Waste 
and Plastic Waste. 
CPCB impleaded as a 
Respondent by the 
Tribunal. 
 

CPCB reply filed on 
30.01.2018. 
Bi-Monthly report 
has to be filed by 
CPCB in which the 
stages of Analysis 
and the results by 
CIPET have to be 
mentioned. 
Report is filed on 
24.04.2018. 
 
Final report has to 
be submitted by 
CPCB before the 
next date of 
hearing. 
 
Listed on 
01.08.2018 

89.  OA NO.04/2017 
(THC) 
All India Plastic 
Association 
&Anr. 
Vs. GNCT Delhi 
& ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
UPC-II 

(I/c Dr. S.K. 
Nigam) 

Related to plastic waste 
management. 
This matter is 
transferred from Delhi 
High court. 
CPCB is not the 
respondent. 
 

Listed on 
01.08.2018 

90. . OA 
NO.415/2018 
Vivid Global 
Industries Ltd. 
Vs. CPCB & Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
(I/c 

IPC-I 
Shri Gurnam 

Singh) 
 

Notice issued to Vivid 
Global. 
 

CPCB report filed 
on 27.06.2018 
 
Listed on 
01.08.2018 

91.  MA No. 
1540/2017 IN 
OA No. 
255/2016 
Amarjeet Singh 
vs.  
State of 
Uttarakhand 
&Ors. 

Adv. Satish 
Kumar 

IPC-V(SSI) 
(Shri D.S. 
Kharat) 

MA filed by Applicant for 
the restoration of 
Original Application. 
 

Listed on 
01.08.2018 



92.  OA 
NO.105/2018 
Indian Council 
for Enviro Legal 
Action  
Vs.  
MoEF & CC & 
Ors. 

Adv. Sharmila 
Upadhyay 

IPC-V 
(I/c Shri D.S. 

Kharat) 

Related to Brick kilns 
situated in Dish Palghar 
and thane, 
Maharashtra.  
 

CPCB reply filed on 
04.04.2018. 
 
Listed on 
01.08.2018 

93.  OA NO. 
433/2015 
Doctors For You  
Vs. MoEF & Ors. 

Adv. Alpana 
Poddar 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri R.M. 
Bhardwa) 

Related to Tobacco 
borne diseases. 
Adjourned for the next 
date of hearing. 

CPCB reply already 
filed on 
19.01.2016. 
 
Listed on 
01.08.2018 

94.  OA 
NO.140/2014 
Nanga Ram 
Dangi 
vs.  
Secretary Dept. 
of Forest &Ors. 

Adv Alok 
Kumar 
IPC II 

(I/c Shri 
Nazimuddin) 

Related to illegal & 
unauthorized mining. 
 

CPCB reply already 
filed on 
09.10.2014 
 
Listed on 
02.08.2018 

95.  Appeal 
No.18/2018  
IVL Dhunseri 
Petrochem 
Industries Pvt. 
Ltd.  
Vs.  
CPCB & Ors. 

Adv. Shlok 
Chandra 
WQM-II 
(Shri A.K. 
Vidyarthi) 

Related to Quashing of 
closure 
direction given by CPCB 
dated 
23/29.01.2018 U/S E(P) 
Act, 1986. 
Adjourned for the next 
date of hearing. 
 

CPCB Reply filed 
on 15.03.2018. 
CPCB Inspection 
report filed on 
21.03.2018 
 
Joint inspection 
report filed on 
19.05.2018. 
 
Appellant has to 
file objections to 
joint inspection 
report. 
 
Listed on 
02.08.2018 

96.  OA NO. 24/2014 
Shiv Prasad 

Vs. 
U.O.I. &Ors 

Adv. Alok 
Kumar 
IPC-SSI 

(I/C Sh D. S 
Kharat) 

Related to carrying on 
the business of 
iron/foundry industries 
in Jasodharpur 
Industrial Area, 
Uttarakhand. 
Adjourned for the next 
date of hearing. 
 

CPCB  
reply already   filed 
on 03.11.2014 
Joint Inspection 
report filed on 
14.08.2014 
 
Listed on 
03.08.2018 



97.  OA No.244/2018 
(Earlier OA 
No.79/2018) 
Varun 
Sheokhand 
Vs. 
State of Haryana 
& Ors. 

Adv. Rajkumar 
UPC-I 

(I/c Sh. Suneel 
dave) 

Related to housing 
complexes. 
Joint Inspection Report 
filed on 26.04.2018 and 
it becomes new OA 
No.244/2018. 

CPCB directions 
has been filed. 
 
Listed on 
03.08.2018 

98.  OA No. 95/2018 
Aryavart 
Foundation  
v.  
M/s Vapi Green 
Enviro Ltd. & 
Ors. 

Adv Shlok 
Chandra 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

Related to effluents 
discharged by CETP in 
Daman Ganga River in 
Vapi, Valsad, Gujarat. 
CPCB has been 
impleaded as 
Respondent. 
Adjourned for the next 
date of hearing. 

CPCB reply filed on 
26.04.2018. 
 
Listed on 
03.08.2018 

99.  O.A. No. 
593/2017 
Paryavaran 
Suraksha Samiti 
& Anr. 
Vs.  
Union of India 
&Ors. 

Adv. Shlok 
Chandra 
IPC-VI 

(I/c Shri P.K. 
Gupta) 

Matter is transferred 
from Supreme Court of 
India. 
Related to Online 
Monitoring, ETP and 
CETP establishment. 
Adjourned for the next 
date of hearing. 
 

Reply filed on 
03.07.2017  
 
Listed on 
03.08.2018 

NGT WESTERN BENCH, PUNE(06 CASES) 

100.  Application 
no.35/2011, 
Dileep B.Nevatia 
vs.Union of India 
& Ors. 

Adv Manda 
Gaikwad 

Regarding Air pollution 
due to Worli-Bandra Sea 
Link Traffic at Mumbai. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
24.07.2018 

101.  Appeal No. 
142(THC)of 
2016, Sheikh 
Rashid 
Charitable 
Foundation,Male
gaon vs Union of 
India & Ors. 

Adv Rahul 
Andhale 

IPC-WM-I 
(I/c Sh. 

B.Vinod Babu) 

This matter is related to 
Municipal Solid Waste 
problem in Malegaon. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
25.07.2018 

102.  Execution 
Application No. 
61/2016 In 
Application No. 
81/2015 
(Disposed on 
30.08.2016) In 
Re: Dileep 
Nevatia Vs UoI & 
Ors 

Adv. Anirudha 
Kulkarni 
IPC-VI 

(I/c Shri. 
P.K.Gupta) 

Matter is related to 
fixation of BIS 
Standards for Kerosene. 

Listed on 
25.07.2018 



103.  Application No. 
106(THC) OF 
2017 (Sanjay 
AnnajiJiwane v 
State of 
Maharashtra. 
CPCB is 
Respondent. No. 
5 

Adv Rahul 
Andhale 

IPC-WM-I 
(I/c Sh. 

B.Vinod Babu) 

Regarding 
transportation of 
Hazardous Waste. 

Reply         Filed. 
Listed on 
25.07.2018 

104.  Execution 
Application 
no.03/2017 in 
Application no 
39/2013 ( 
Disposed on 
24.04.2015) In 
Re Dileep B. 
Nevatia V/s 
MORTH & Ors ( 
CPCB is 
Respondent no 
2) 

Adv. Anirudha 
Kulkarni 

UPC-I 
(I/c Shri 

Suneel Dave) 
 

Development of Noise 
Standards for 
Automobile and 
Standards for Horn on 
Road. 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 25.07.2018 

105.  O.A . No 148 of 
2017 Dombivli 
Comman 
Effluent 
Treatment Plant 
Vs Vanshakti 
Public Trust & 
Ors.  

Adv. Anirudha 
Kulkarni. 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

 

CETP’s issue in 
Dombivali and 
Ambernath  Area. 
 
 
 
 
 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 26.07.2018 

NGT CENTRAL BENCH, BHOPAL (07 CASES) 

106.  OA no. 18/2017 
(CH Institute of 
Management 
and Commerce 
& Anr. Vs State 
of M.P. & Ors.) 

Adv  
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
IPC-III 

(Shri. P.K. 
Mishra) 

 

Pollution due to poultry 
farm at and around the 
campus of complainant 
C.H. Institute of 
Management located 
near Indore.  

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 25.07.2018 

107.  O.A. No. 02 of 
2018 (CZ) Milind 
Wankhede Vs. 
Union of India & 
Others 

Adv  
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

 

Regarding illegal cutting 
of trees behind Platform 
No. 1 of Habibganj 
Railway Station. 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 25.07.2018 

108.  O.A No. 05 of 
2018 Irfan Khan 
Vs. State of MP 
& Others 
 

Adv  
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri. R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Regarding construction 
of illegal Rapta over 
River Pench at 
Chhindwara. 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 25.07.2018 



109.  Appeal No. 33/ 
2017 (CZ) (M.A. 
No. 478/17) 
Rajdeep Biotech 
Vs. CPCB & Ors. 

Adv  
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
IPC-WM-I 
(I/c Sh. B. 

Vinod Babu) 

Appeal against the 
closure direction. 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 25.07.2018 

110.  Application No. 
34 of 2015 
Nityanand 
Mishra Vs State 
of M.P.& Ors 

Adv Sandeep 
Singh 
WQM-I 

 (I/c- Sh. R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Regarding pollution in 
river Paysuni & Saryu. 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 26.07.2018 

111.  OA No. 92 of 
2016 Villagers of 
Village Sinodiya 
& 3 ors Vs Union 
of India & 14 
Ors. Respondent 
No. 14 

Adv  
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
WQM-I 

 (I/c- Sh. R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

 
 

For protection, 
preservation of Sambhar 
Lake, designated as 
Wetland of 
Insternational 
Importance (Ramsar Site 
no.464) (non-
implementation of the 
direction of the MoeF & 
CC ) 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 26.07.2018 

112.  Application 
no.146/14, 
Nityanand 
Mishra & Ors Vs 
State of M.P. & 
Ors 

Adv  
Yadvendra 

Yadav 
IPC-II 

(I/c Shri 
Nazimuddin) 

 

Related  to Gharial 
sanctuary sand mining. 
 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 02.08.2018 

NGT EASTERN BENCH, KOLKATA (07 CASES) 

113.  O.A. No. 110 of 
2013 Subhash 
Dutta vs. State 
of Odisha 

Adv. Surendra 
Kumar 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri. Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

 

Matter is related to 
Municipal Solid Waste & 
Discharge of Sewage 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 23.07.2018 

114.  O.A. No. 
93/2017/EZ, 
Pendding Before 
Hon;Ble NGT, 
Kolkata in the 
metter of Greater 
Laban 
Community 
Developement 
Society (GLCDS) 
VS State of 
Meghalaya & 
Ors. 

Adv. Surendra 
Kumar 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri. Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

 

The matter is pertaining 
to environment 
degradation due to C&D 
Activity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 26.07.2018 



115.  O.A. No. 172 of 
2016 Sanjay 
Laloo Vs. State 
of Meghalaya & 
Ors. 

Adv. Surendra 
Kumar 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

 

The present application 
is regarding severe 
disruption and 
degradation of the 
environment being done 
to the River Myndtu and 
its surrounding areas.  

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 26.07.2018 

116.  OA 10/2016/EZ 
Joydeep 
Mukherjee Vs 
UOI & Ors 

Adv. Surendra 
Kumar 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

 

In the matter of 
Pollution of R. 
Mahananda, R. Jorpani, 
R. Phuleswari. 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 31.07.2018 

117.  O.A No. 
23/2017/EZ 
Syed Arshad 
Naskar Vs Union 
of India & amp; 
Ors. Respondent 
No. 10 

Adv. Surendra 
Kumar 
IPC-VII 

(I/c Shri. Ajay 
Aggarwal) 

 

Illegal stone crusher 
units in Jharkhand 
Areas.  

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 01.08.2018 

118.  OA 55 of 2017, 
Sh. Tako Olo Vs 
Union of India & 
Ors. 

Adv. Surendra 
Kumar 
UPC-II 
I/c Shri 

S.K.Nigam) 
 

The present matter is 
pertaining to Highway 
Construction Work in 
the sate of Arunachal 
Pradesh. 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 02.08.2018 

119.  30/2014/EZ 
Joydeep 
Mukherjee Vs 
Chief Secretary 
of WB & Ors 

Adv. Surendra 
Kumar 
WQM-I 

(I/c Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Matter is related to STP 
installation. 

Reply Filed.  Listed 
on 03.08.2018 

NGT SOUTHERN BENCH, CHENNAI (16 CASES) 

120.  Application 
No.256 of 2017 
(SZ) Central 
Pollution Control 
Board Vs M/s. 
Shree 
Halasiddanath 
SSK Ltd and 19 
ors 

Adv. D 
Ekambaram 

IPC-I 
(I/c Shri. 

Gurnam Singh) 

CPCB has filed the case 
against eight industries 
on violation of closure 
directions issued under 
E(P) Act, 1986 

Notice to 
respondents served. 
Listed on 
23.07.2018 

121.  OA no.43 of 
2017 Suo Moto 
Case by Tribunal 
Vs State of 
Kerala & 9 ors 
CPCB is 
respondent no. 
10 

Adv 
Thirunavukars

u 
WM-I 

(I/c Shri Vinod 
Babu) 

Related to Bio Medical 
Waste. 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 23.07.2018 



122.  OA no. 59 of 
2017 Devi Social 
& Educational 
Foundation Vs 
Director, 
General of 
Hydrocarbons & 
8 ors 
Respondent No. 
6 

Adv. D 
Ekambaram 

IPC-VII 
(I/c Shri. 

A.K.Vidyarthi) 

Regarding 
Environmental Damage 
caused due to extraction 
and exploration of 
Hydrocarbons in 
Puddukkottai Distirct, 
Tamil Nadu. 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 23.07.2018 

123.  OA no. 395 of 
2013 (CPCB is 
not respondent) 

Adv. D 
Ekambaram 

WM-I 
(I/c Shri Vinod 

Babu) 

Regarding illegal 
disposal of BMW in 
Munnar Highway 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 23.07.2018 

124.  Original 
Application No. 
37 of 2012 Sri 
S.P. 
Surendranath 
Kathik Vs 
Chairman, 
Pallavaram 
Municipality & 
ors. 4th 
Respondent 

Adv. D 
Ekambaram 

UPC-II 
(I/c Shri 

S.K.Nigam) 
 

Municipal Solid Waste 
dumpsite. Concerned 
Municipality is 
submitting progress 
report regularly in 
tribunal. 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 23.07.2018 

125.  Appln. No 77 of 
2016 Smt. 
Padma Kodali Vs 
Karnataka State 
Pollution Control 
Board & Ors. 
Respondent No. 
4 

Adv. D 
Ekambaram 

IPC-II 
(I/c Shri. 

Nazimuddin) 

Regarding pollution 
caused due to sponge 
iron industries, Bellary. 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 24.07.2018 

126.  Appln No. 234 of 
2017 Meena 
thanthai K R 
Selvaraj Kumar 
Meenavar Nala 
Sangam Vs The 
Director, 
MoEF&CC, New 
Delhi & 11 Ors 
CPCB is 
respondent No.3 

Adv. D 
Ekambaram 

IPC-IV 
(Shri. 

N.K.Gupta) 
 

Regarding Sea food 
industry is operating 
without any consent. 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 24.07.2018 

127.  OA no. 16 of 
2017 Saravanan 
Dakshinamurthy 
Vs Union of 
India & 8 ors 
CPCB is 
respondent no. 8 

Adv. D 
Ekambaram 

WQM-I 
(Shri. R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Regarding pollution 
caused due to Oil Spill 
from the collision of two 
ships near Kamararjar 
Port, Chennai 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 24.07.2018 



128.  OA No.14 of 
2017 Meenavar 
Nala Sangam Vs 
The Chairman, 
National Coastal 
Zone 
Management 
Authority, GoI & 
Ors CPCB is 
respondent 
no.12 

Adv. D 
Ekambaram 

WQM-I 
(Shri. R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Regarding Pollution 
caused due to Oil Spill 
from the collision of two 
ships near Kamarajar 
Port, Chennai. 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 24.07.2018 

129.  136 of 2016 in 
the matter of 
Capt. 
B.S.Prakash V/s 
Union of India & 
6 ors. CPCB is 
3rd respondent 
renumbered as 
276 of 2017 

Adv. D 
Ekambaram 

IPC-VII 
(I/c Shri. 

A.K.Vidyarthi) 

The matter is regarding 
violating the terms & 
conditions granted in 
Environmental clearance 
by M/s Green Gateway 
leisure Limited, 
Thiruvananthapuram, 
Kerala. 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 24.07.2018 

130.  Application No. 
40 of 2017 P. 
Somasundaram, 
Advocate Vs UOI 
& 3 Ors CPCB is 
respondent No. 4 
 

Adv. D 
Ekambaram 

WQM-I 
(Shri. R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Regarding pollution 
caused due to Oil Spill 
from the collision of two 
ships near Kamarajar 
Port, Chennai 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 24.07.2018 

131.  Application No 
165 Of 2017 
Meenr Thantkai 
K.R. Selvaraj 
Kumar 
Meenavar Nala 
Sangam Vs The 
Secretary to 
Government UOI 
& 9 Ors. 
Respondent No 
04. 

Adv. K. 
Prabhakar 

IPC-VII 
(I/c Shri. A.K. 

Vidyarthi) 

Regarding Crude Oil 
Pipeline without any 
coating inside the 
pipeline is gross 
violation of the specific 
conditions of the CRZ 
clearance. (IPC-VII). 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 25.07.2018 

132.  Application No 
170/2017 K. 
Sathis Goud & 3 
others Vs State 
of Telangana & 6 
other. 
Respondant-6 

Adv. D. 
Ekambaram 

UPC-I 
(I/cShri. Sunil 

Dave) 

Regarding Protest 
causing Noise Pollution, 
& removal of 
Loudspeakers. Prevent 
vehicular movement 
causing air pollution.  

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 25.07.2018 

133.  OA no. 81 of 
2017 
Puducherry 
Environment 
Protection 
Association Vs 
CPCB 

Adv T. 
N.C.Kaushik 

IPC-VI 
(I/c Shri.P.K. 

Gupta) 

Regarding challenging 
the CPCB letter dated 
2nd February, 2017 on 
grant of Consent. 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 26.07.2018 



134.  Appl No. 191 of 
2015 Sh. S.P. 
Muthuraman Vs 
UOI, New Delhi 
& 7 Ors 
Respondent No. 
2 

Adv. D 
Ekambaram 

WQM-I 
(Shri. R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Regarding pollution of 
Tambraparani River in 
Tamilnadu due to 
discharge of sewage 
waste and illegal 
dumping of municipal 
solid waste. 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 02.08.2018 

135.  Application No. 
129 of 2017 
Federation of 
Apartment 
Association 
Bengaluru Vs 
State of 
Karnataka & Ors 
CPCB is 
respondent No. 4 

Adv T. 
N.C.Kaushik 

WQM-I 
(Shri. R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

 

Regarding requesting for 
stay on the BWSSB 
notification on 
construction of STPs in 
the apartments having 
50 units. 

Reply Filed.  
Listed on 
02.08.2018 

GUJRAT HIGH COURT(03 CASES) 

136.  Special Civil 
Application 
,7468 of 2014, 
Vapi Industries 
Association & 
Anr Vs 
Chairman, GPSB 
& Ors. 
CPCB is 
R.espondent No. 
03. 

Adv 
S.S.Acharya 

IPC-V 
(I/c Shri. 

D.S.Kharat) 

Regarding CETP & new 
modalities for discharge 
of effluent into Sea. 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 23.07.2018 

137.  Special Civil 
Application No. 
12823/2010 
(Balubhai 
Manjhibhai 
Kachadiya Vs 
State OF Gujrat 
through Chief 
Secretary) CPCB 
IS Respondent 
No. 6 

Ld. ASG 
Devang Vyas 

IPC-VII 
(I/c Shri. 

A.K.Vidyarthi) 

Related to Marine Deep 
Sea Discharge/Marine 
Outfall. High Court 
desired to know the 
process followed for 
fixing the COD standard 
as 500 mg/L against 
250 mg/L 

Reply Filed. Listed 
on 25.07.2018 

138.  Special CIvil 
Application 
No.10311/2018 
M/s Deepak 
Petrochem 
Limited Vs State 
of Gujrat & Ors. 
CPCB is 
Respondent No. 
2,3  and 4. 

Adv S.S. 
Acharya 
WM-II 

(I/c Shri. 
Bharat Kumar) 

Related to approval for 
Utilization of Tarry 
Residue. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reply under 
process 
Listed on 
26.07.2018 

BOMBAY HIGH COURT(01 CASE) 



139.  W.P 
No.9574/2016 
Maharashtra 
Chitrrath 
Vadyavrund 
Shramik 
Mahasangh Vs 
UOI & Ors. 

Adv Mahesh B 
Bharaswadkar 

UPC-I 
(I/c Shri. Sunil 

Dave) 

Related to Noise 
Pollution (Regulation 
and Control) 
Rules,2000. 
 
 
 
 
 

Reply sent to 
advocate for filing 
in Court. 
Listed on 
26.07.2018 

UTTRAKHAND HIGH COURT(01 CASE) 

140.  W.P No. 155 of 
2017 (Karan 
Kumar Vs. 
Union of India & 
Ors.) 

Adv Mohit 
Maulekhi 

WM-I 
(I/c Shri. 

Vinod Babu) 

This matter is related to 
Bio medical waste such 
as handling, 
transportation etc of 
Biomedical Waste, in 
State of Uttarakhand. 

Reply sent to 
advocate for filing 
in Court. 
Listed on 
25.07.2018 

CHHATTISGARH  HIGH COURT(01 CASE) 

141.  WP PIL No. 
31/2018 
(Sarona Bachao 
Sangarsh Samiti 
Vs State Of 
Chhattisgarah & 
Ors.) 

Shri.V.V.S 
Murthy 
UPC-II 

(I/c Shri 
S.K.Nigam) 

 

Matter is related to 
enforcement of Waste 
Management of Rule in 
Sarona Area & to save 
ground water and River 
Kharun.  

Reply sent to 
advocate for filing 
in Court. 
Listed on 
01.08.2018 

HIMACHAL PRADESH HIGH COURT(01 CASE) 

142.  Civil W.P No. 
269 of 2017 
(Court On Its 
Motion Vs. State 
of Himachal 
Pradesh) 

Adv. 
Kulbhushan 

Khajuria 
UPC-II 

(I/c Shri S.K. 
Nigam) 

 

Present matter is related 
to study of "Black Hole 
Technology'' by CPCB. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reply Filed.  
Listed on 
30.07.2018 

CENTRAL ADMINISTRATIVE TRIBUNAL,PB(01 CASE) 

143.  O.A.NO.1289 of 
2016 MA No. 
1281 of 2016 
Vijay Ram Joshi 
Vs Central 
Pollution Control 
board 

Adv Saqib 
AO(P) 

(I/c Shri. R.D. 
Pandey) 

Application filed under 
section 19 of the 
Administrative Tribunal 
Act, 1985 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
26.07.2018 

DELHI HIGH COURT (04 Cases) 



144.  WP(C) 
1346/2015 
& 
2115/ 2015 
Court on its own 
Motion (air 
pollution in 
Delhi) 
Vs. 
Union of India 
& 
Sudhir Mishra 
Vs. 
Ministry of 
Health & Family 
Welfare & Ors. 
(regarding Air 
Pollution) 

Adv. Saqib 
AQM-I 

(Shri Prashant 
Gargava) 

Related to Air Pollution 
in Delhi NCR Region. 
 

No compliance for 
CPCB. 
 
Hon’ble Court 
directed to State 
of Haryana, Uttar 
Pradesh & Punjab 
to submit status 
report on Stubble 
Burning. 
 
 
 
 
Listed on 
25.07.2018 
 

145.  WP(C) 1838/18 
Smt. Veena 
Chopra 
Vs. NDMC & 
Ors. 

Adv. Sonali 
Malhotra 

I/C WQM-I 
(Shri. R. M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to abstraction of 
ground water 

CPCB reply ready 
to be file. 
 
 
Listed on 
27.07.2018 
 

146.  WP(C) 
31/2018 

Mohd. Rafiq vs. 
UOI & ors. 

Adv. Satyendra 
Kumar 
IPC-V 

(Shri D.S. 
Kharat) 

 
 

Pollution caused by 
illegal industries in the 
residential areas of 
Nangloi. 
 

CPCB reply filed on 
15.02.2018. 
Listed on 
31.07.201 

147.  WP(C) 841/1998 
Ashok Agarwal 
Vs.  
UOI & Ors. 
 

Adv. Alapana 
Poddar 
(UPC-II) 
Shri S.K. 

Nigam 

Related to Municipal 
Solid waste in Country. 
 
 

CPCB has filed 
periodic report on 
solid waste 
Management. 
 
Listed on 
01.08.2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Law Division  
Scheduled for Hearing from 23rd July to 03rd August, 2018 

Synopsis 
S No. Name of Court No. of 

Cases 
Action to be taken 
/Important Case 

Remarks 

1.  Supreme Court 
of India 

11 No action required  Reply filed   

2.  NGT, PB, New 
Delhi 

88 Action required in 
04 Cases  

Reply filed in other 
remaining cases. 

3.  NGT  Western 
Bench, Pune 

06 No action Required Reply filed   

4.  NGT  Central 
Bench, Bhopal  

07 No action Required Reply filed 

5.  NGT  Eastern 
Bench, Kolkata 

07 No action Required Reply filed 

6.  NGT  Southern 
Bench, 
Chennai 

16 No action Required Reply filed 

7.  Gujarat High 
Court 

03 Action required in 
01 Case 

Reply filed in other cases 

8.  Uttrakhand 
High Court 

01 No action Required Reply filed 

9.  Chhattisgarh 
High Court 

01 No action Required Reply filed 

10.  Bombay High 
Court 

01 No action Required Reply filed 

11.  Himachal 
Pradesh High 
Court 

01 No action Required Reply filed 

12.  Delhi High 
Court 

04 No action Required Reply filed 

13.  Central 
Administrative 
Tribunal, PB 

01 No action Required Reply filed 

Total 147 Cases 

 
 
 



Scheduled for Hearing in Date Wise 
S 

No. 
Date  No. of 

cases  
Courts/Tribunal 

01 23rd  July, 2018 22 Supreme Court of India (03 Cases), NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi (12 Cases), 
NGT Eastern Bench, Kolkata (01 Case),                   
NGT Southern Bench Chennai (05 Cases), Gujarat 
High Court (01 Case) 

02 24th  July, 2018 21 Supreme Court of India (01 Case), NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi (13 Cases), 
NGT Western Bench, Pune(01 Case),                   
NGT Southern Bench, Chennai(06 Cases) 

03 25th  July, 2018 24 NGT, Principal Bench, New Delhi (11 Cases), 
NGT Western Bench, Pune(04 Cases),                   
NGT Central Bench, Bhopal(04 Cases), 
NGT Southern Bench, Chennai(02 Cases), Gujarat 
High Court (01 Case), Uttrakhand High Court(01 
Case), Delhi High Court (01 Case) 

04 26th  July, 2018 19 Supreme Court of India (02 Cases), NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi (08 Cases), 
NGT Western Bench, Pune(01 Case),                   
NGT Central Bench, Bhopal(02 Case),                 
NGT Eastern Bench, Kolkata(02 Case),                    
NGT Southern Bench, Chennai(01 Case), Gujarat 
High Court(01 Case), Bombay High Court (01 
Case), Central Administrative Tribunal, PB (01 
Case) 

05 27th July, 2018 12 Supreme Court of India (01 Case), NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi (10 Cases), Delhi High Court (01 
Case) 
 

06 30th  July, 2018 12 NGT, Principal Bench, New Delhi (11 Cases), 
Himachal Pradesh High Court(01 Case) 

07 31st  July, 2018 11 Supreme Court of India (01 Case), NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi (08 Cases), 
NGT Eastern Bench, Kolkata(01 Case), Delhi High 
Court (01 Case)                     

08 01st   Aug, 2018 13 Supreme Court of India (01 Case), NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi (09 Cases), 
NGT Eastern Bench, Kolkata(01 Case),    
Chhattisgarh High Court(01 Case), Delhi High 
Court (01 Case)                 

09 02nd   Aug, 2018 07 Supreme Court of India (01 Case), NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi (02 Cases), 
NGT Central Bench, Bhopal(01 Case), NGT Eastern 
Bench, Kolkata(01 Case), NGT Southern Bench, 
Chennai(02 Cases) 

10 03rd   Aug, 2018 06 Supreme Court of India (01 Case), NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi (04 Cases), 
NGT Eastern Bench, Kolkata(01 Case),                     



S 
No. 

Date  No. of 
cases  

Courts/Tribunal 

Total Cases 147  

 


